
 
 

PINE BLUFF SCHOOL DISTRICT 

ACT STATE & DISTRICT TEST ADMINISTRATION 

(11TH GRADE) 

 

 
 

All Arkansas 11th grade students enrolled in a public or charter school will be given the 

opportunity to take the ACT during the spring of their junior year. The exam will be given at 

each student's school and can be used for all scholarship and college admittance purposes. The 

ACT multiple-choice tests are based on what students have learned in English, Reading, Math, 

and Science. The ACT will be administered online as the Pine Bluff School District’s choice. 

  

By taking the ACT, Arkansas students: 

•  can have scores sent directly to colleges and universities.  

•  make themselves visible to scholarship agencies. 

•  will receive results in approximately 6-8 weeks. 

•  will have an opportunity to research college majors based on their interests. 

 

*2024 TESTING WINDOW* 

February 27 ~ 29, 2024 
 

Please contact the high school Building Test Coordinator or District Test Coordinator for more 

information: 

 

District Test Coordinator ~ Vernita E. Lee – 870.218.1854 

Pine Bluff High School Building Test Coordinator ~ Jennifer Glover – 870.543.4303 


